NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF HOSPITAL COMMISSIONERS
Pursuant to RCW 42.12.080, notice is hereby given that a vacancy exists on the Board of Hospital Commissioners of Public Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County. The Board is seeking qualified candidates to fill this position until the next election, as required by law.
Board Nomination:  At a meeting held on January 14, 2025, the two remaining Hospital Commissioners nominated Lori Brady to fill the vacancy.  The board will also be accepting nomination of candidates nominated by the public at a special meeting to be held on January 30, 2025. Nomination from the public will be considered at this meeting. 
Eligibility Requirements:
· Candidates must be registered voters residing within the boundaries of the hospital district.
Application Process:
· Interested individuals should submit a letter of interest and a resume to Shelly Dunnington, Senior Executive Assistant (sdunnington@masongeneral.com or Mason Health P.O. Box 1668 Shelton, WA 98584).
· Applications must be received no later than January 29, 2025.
Selection Process:
· The remaining board members will review applications and appoint a qualified candidate within 90 days of the vacancy.
For more information, please contact Shelly Dunnington email: sdunnington@masongeneral.com or 360 427-9551

